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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

SUBJECT: Peach Bottom Atomic Power Station, Units 2 and 3
Technical Specification Change Request

REFERENCE: 1) Letter from G. A. Hunger, Jr. (PECO Energy) to NRC dated
May 25, 1993

2) Letter from G. A. Hunger, Jr. (PECO Energy) 10 NRC dated
December 21, 1993

Dear Sir:

In the above referen. »d letters, PECO Energy Company (PECO Energy) submitted, in
accordance with 10 CFR 50.90, Technical Specification Change Requests (TSCRs) 92-
06, 93-04 and 93-27 which requested changes to Appendix A of the Peach Bottom
Atomic Power Station (PBAPS) Operating Licenses. The proposed changes concern
the removal of references to the Service Platform Hoist, the recalibration of pressure
switches using reactor thermal power instead of turbine first stage pressure and
changes to Table 3.2.F to accurately describe the main stack high range and reactor
building roof vent high range radiation monitors.

PECO Energy hereby requests that our original submittals be revised such that the
submitted page 39 for Unit 2 and 3, and pages 77a and 229 for Unit 3 only, be
deleted and replaced with the attached revised page 39 for Units 2 and 3, and pages
77a and 229 for Unit 3 only. These pages are being revised to incorporate a recently
approved amendment and minor administrative changes. This issue was discussed
between Ken Graff (PECO Energy) and Steve Dembek (NRC) on March 9, 1994,
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We have determined that these revisions do not alter our evaluations of any of the 10
CFR 50.59 standards, and therefore, do not affect our conclusion that TSCRs 92-06,
83-04 and 93-27 do not constitute an unreviewed safety question. Also, we have
concluded that the proposed revisions do not affect the information supporting a
finding of No Significant Hazards Considerations and the information supporting the
Environmental Impact Assessments.

If you have any questions concerning this submittal, please contact us.
Sincerely,

b 0 Whowgen

G. A. Hunger, Jr., Director
Licensing Section

Enclosures. Affidavit, Attachment
ce: T, T. Martin, Administrator, Region |, USNRC

W. L. Schmidt, Senior Resident Inspector, PBAPS, USNRC
W. P. Dornsife, Commonwealth of Pennsylvania




COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYI.VANIA :
88.

COUNTY OF CHESTER
D. M. Smith, being first duly sworn, deposes and says:

That he is Senior Vice President of PECO Energy Company,; the applicant
herein; that he has read the attached revised pages for Technica! Specification
Change Requests (TSCRs) 92-08, 93-04 and 93-27 for changes to the Peach Bottom
Atomic Power Station Facility Operating Licenses DPR-44 and DPR-56, and knows the
contents thereof, and that the statements and matters set forth therein are true and

correct to the best of his knowledge, information and belief.

Senior Vice Presideﬁt

Subscribed and sworn to
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